PUBLIC WORKS /ENGINEERING
(801) 399-8374
FAX: (801) 399-8862

WEBER COUNTY Jared Andersen, P.E.
County Engineer

February 13, 2013

RE: 3500 West Reconstruction

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter is to inform various utility companies, such as yourself, Weber County will be reconstructing and widening
3500 West Street from the West Haven City boundary to the North property line of Kanesville Elementary School.
This work will include the 3300 South intersection. The purpose of this letter is to inform you so you can plan your
utility projects accordingly. We are willing to work with each of you with the timeline of the project. Once the road
project is complete, there will be no work done within the asphalt area for the next couple years.

If you have questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact me.

7

Pfeaster,Rochelle

Weber County Engineering Dept.
Phone: (801) 399-8372

e-mail: rpfeaster@co.weber.ut.us

cc: Jared Andersen, PE

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah 84401-1473



